
Assalaamu Alaikum parents and guardians,  

I hope you are all doing well and in the best of Imaan and health. I would like to 

remind you of a few things happening this month. The most important of these 

reminders is the fundraising dinner, in which we hope to see you all attend 

because it is important to your children’s education. Your support is the 

foundation of our school and without it, we cannot thrive. Please take the time to 

review these events and reminders.   

December Events & Reminders: 

 Fundraising Dinner- Sunday, Dec. 16th at 6:00 P.M. 

o Dinner will be held at the Hanging Garden’s Banquet, located at 8301 

W. Belmont Ave, River Grove, IL, 60171 

o All students will be performing plays, songs, and dances. 

o Students MUST WEAR UNIFROM. Any costumes needed should be 

worn over the uniform.  

o Tickets were sent out with students. If you would like to purchase 

them, please pay to the office in cash only. If tickets are no longer 

needed, please return them back as well. 

 (PTO) Meeting- Wednesday, Dec. 13th at 8:30 A.M. 

o It will be at 8:30 A.M. in the cafeteria  

o Attending this meeting is very important. The events held so far have 

been really great and we’d like to hear your feedback and ideas!  

 Bake Sale! - Friday Dec. 14th  

o We thank you sincerely for your support in our bake sales  

o We will be having another one this Friday.  

 Fasting Program- Dec. 20th at Maghrib Time 

o We are very excited to have another day of fasting here at our 

school. 

o This program is hosted by Mrs. Sahar and she will send out another 

letter soon with more details. 

 Uniform Policy 

o All students are required to wear uniform every day. 

o If a student is out of uniform, the student will be sent to the office 

and his/her parents will be notified to bring the uniform to school.  



 Behavior 

o Please speak to your children regarding respectful behavior and 

Islamic manners. 

o Students who fail to show Islamic etiquette and manners or 

respectful will have consequences such as warnings and detention. 

 Tuition Fees 

o It is very important for all families to pay their monthly tuitions        

on time.  

o If tuition fees are over two months late, your child/ren being held 

back from going to class until a payment is made.  

 Winter Break 

o There will be no school from December 24th until January 4th. 

o Classes will resume on January 7th, 2019 

 School Timings 

o Please respect the teachers’ time and arrive to school at the time of 

assembly, which is 8:15 AM. It is really important the students attend 

the assembly and begin their day with the remembrance of Allah.  

o Be sure to also pick up your children at dismissal time, which is at 

3:30 PM. 

o Friday dismissal time is 2:30 P.M. 

o If your child goes to Quran class, please pick them on time as well. 

 KG-2nd 3:30 PM 

 3rd-8th 4:30 PM  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Sawsan Alsawi 

Associate Principal  


